April 5, 2019

Dear Ms. Born,

In regards to the potential purchase of 93-99 Bishop Allen Drive, it is so
important to keep the non-profits in Cambridge and under an affordable
rent or they are forced to the suburbs where they become unreachable.

Sincerely,

A )eabeld TUgun Tomers

Elizabeth P. Van Buren
19 Coolidge Hill Road
Cambridge, MA 02138



